
Special Waterford Selectmen Meeting  

Tuesday, January 16, 2018 

Town Clerk’s Office 

 

Attendees:  

Selectmen: Gary Allard, Fred Saar 

Town Clerk: Jessy Pelow 

Asst. Clerk: Steve Eddy 

Treasurer: Joanne Jurentkuff  

 

Opening: Gary opened the meeting at 8:30AM.  

 

Town Budget: Selectmen reviewed the proposed budget for 2018 and made minor corrections. They will 

meet again on January 23, 2018 at 8:30AM, to continue budget discussion and review the warning for 

Town Meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15AM. 

 

 

 

Approved:       Jessy Pelow 

        Town Clerk  

Date:           

 


